
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday, 01 April 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Today is our last day until we return on Tuesday 19th April 

after the Easter break. 

We would like to thank everyone who donated prizes 

towards the raffle and for everyone who bought tickets.  The 

raffle was drawn this morning and all prizes have been 

taken to class. 

Friday 22nd April will be a non uniform day with pupils wearing blue and yellow in aid of 

Ukraine for a minimum donation of £1 (more details on pages 2 and 3).   

There will also be a movie night after school for pupils in KS2 (page 6). 

Today we say goodbye to the lovely Euralene who is moving on 

to a new job within a College.   

Euralene has been working in the office since 2019 and will be 

very much missed around the School by both staff and pupils 

and we wish her every luck in her new job. 

Euralene says “It has been wonderful working at Featherstone 

Wood and I will miss the staff and children.” 

The new summer lunch menu starts 

when we return with week one.  The 

menu may be subject to change at short 

notice due to stock and delivery issues. 

 

The new menu now includes a 

‘vegetarian’ day once a week. 
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On Friday 22nd April we will be having a blue and yellow day 

(minimum donation of £1) for Ukraine.   

Mrs Mago comes from Debrecen near the boarder of Hungary and Ukraine. Her 

cousin is involved with the refugee crisis through the Tisza charity and we 

have made links with them and will be doing some fundraising next term. We 

are also planning on the children communicating with the refugee children 

showing them support. Please find below some information about the charity 

and the work they have been doing since the war started. The Schools in the 

local area are now refugee centres. 

Humanitarian work in the Hungarian-Ukrainian border area coordinated by the Tisza 

EGTC 

The European Territorial Association with Tisza Limited Liability was established in 2015 

and operates in the Hungarian-Ukrainian border region in accordance with the guidelines 

set out in the founding documents and the Association's integrated development strate-

gy. 

Due to the Ukrainian-Russian conflict that erupted on 24 February 2022 and has lasted 

for more than a month, Hungarian-Ukrainian cross-border relations today are mainly 

aimed at easing migratory pressure on the border region, collecting humanitarian aid 

and organizing their delivery to Transcarpathia, in which Tisza ET takes on a role. 
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On Friday 22nd April we will be having a blue and yellow day 

(minimum donation of £1) for Ukraine.   
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Hannah is star learner this 

week for her continued hard 

work and not giving up when 

the learning is tricky. She also 

always shows kindness to 

Alfie is our Star Learner for 

making good choices this 

week which has meant his 

behaviour has improved.  

Well done Alfie and keep it 

up 

Lillie has tried really hard in 

every subject this week. Her 

attitude towards work was 

fantastic and she has 

produced a very emotional 

piece of work in RE. Keep up 

your hard work, Lillie!  

Alfie is our Star 

Learner for a 

consistently 

positive attitude 

and a 

determination to 

learn in Maths.   

Chloe is Star Learner 

for having a fantastic 

week. Chloe has been 

working independently, 

working a lot harder 

and putting more effort 

into her work.  Well 

done Chloe and well 

done to the Year 5s 

who have achieved 

Michelle is Star Learner for 

consistently working hard and 

trying her best.  We’ve seen an 

improvement in stickability this 

term which helps her succeed. 

Michelle has also taken on 

board advice in English. 

Sophia is our Star Learner 
this week in Reception for 
her mazing use of her 
phonics knowledge in her 
writing. Well done  
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Well done to everyone who made an 

Easter Bonnet  - it was a very difficult 

decision to choose the winners 
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Friday 22nd April  
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Featherstone Wood Primary School 
Featherston Road, Stevenage, Herts. SG2 9PP 
Tel: 01438 235550  
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April 2022 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

4 5 6 7 8 

11 12 13 14 15 

18 19 20 21 22 

 

25 26 27 28 29 

Back to school 

Swimming Yr 5 

May 2022 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

4 5 6 7 8 

11 12 13 14 15 
Swimming Yr 5 

Swimming Yr 5 

Film Night 


